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 City of Tupelo Long Range Plan ……………..………. Mr. Pat Falkner, Director 
    Planning and Development, City of Tupelo 
     
 

 
Mr. Pat Falkner has requested to update the Board of Trustees on the City of Tupelo’s 
The 2025 Comprehensive Plan for planning and development and the plan’s potential 
impact on the Tupelo Public School District.   
 
Mrs. Julie Hinds and Mrs. Amy Heyer have met with Mr. Faulkner and the committee 
several times.  Dr. McCoy has also had conversations with Mr. Faulkner and the 
Planning Department as this plan has been developed.   
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